

www.womensgolfcnc.org.au

Welcome to Women's Golf Central North Coast's First Newsletter for 2017

Pennants



Teams for the 2017 season have been selected and the respective draws for the Southern and Northern areas have been completed and sent out to all the participating golf Clubs. A copy of the both draws can be found on our website (www.womensgolfcnc.org.au) and the weekly results will also be available on our website.

What's Coming Up?

WGCNC Committee Day Sunday 12th March, hosted by your CNC District Committee Members and played at Wauchope Country Golf Club.

➤ Entries have closed for this event and we look forward to meeting, greeting and playing with other Committee members from Golf Clubs in the CNC District.

WGCNC 44th Annual Seniors Tournament Tuesday & Wednesday 2nd & 3rd May, hosted by the CNC District Committee and played at Gloucester Country Golf Club.

- This tournament is a great opportunity to play with women of similar age.
- ➤ Entry is \$50 for 2 days, \$30 for single day. Dinner Tuesday evening is \$28.00.
- > Entries close Monday 3rd April.

What's New?



Five of the 9 Hole Golf Courses located in the South of the CNC district have pooled their resources and come up with a fantastic initiative to encourage more participation at their Open Days!

- ➤ Participating 9 Hole Golf Club's Open Days: Bulahdelah, Gloucester, Harrington Waters, Krambach, Wingham
- ➤ 18 hole Stableford Competition, player with <u>best score</u> (one winner in each division) is eligible to win \$100! Open all ladies who play in at least <u>three</u> of the Open Days at the participating golf clubs listed above. Country golf is fun too!

Time Saving



If you have putted out and a playing partner is attending the flag, quietly move to the next tee and if clear, tee off even if it's not 'your honour'. All golf members would appreciate the fact you are endeavouring to assist the pace of play and the round will continue to flow. Saving one minute per hole counts to nearly 20 minutes each round!

ALL OF THE ABOVE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE OR ON YOUR CLUB'S NOTICE BOARD